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Comments: | support this Withdrawal

This beautiful part of the sacred He Sapa (Black Hills) needs to be preserved from toxic mining and maintained
asis.

The 20,000 acres at the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed is a pristine area full of clean water and sacred
lands, and a valued source of recreation in the wild.)

Places like this in the United States are becoming exceedingly rare are must be preserved for current and future
generations of all Americans. This land cannot be recovered if spoilt and it should be imperative to prevent such

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior as a matter of great
importance



